
MEMORANDUM TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

Department of Energy 
Washington, DC 20585 

April 12,2005 

Dennis Kubicki, Manager 
EH Standards Man 

Tony Eng, Director 
Office of Facility Au 

Volume 1 of the DOE STD-1 
Environment, Safety, and Health into Facility 
Disposition Activities” 

Internal and External reviewing and comment processes for Volume 1 of the Standard 
(Attachment 1) has been completed. Comments and suggestions, including those from 
the Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board (DNFSB), concerning the standard were all 
satisfactorily resolved. Volume 1 of the standard is ready for issuing. 

If you have any further questions, please contact my staff, Paul Wu, at 3-5632. 

Attachment 
As Stated 

cc: 
Ray Hardwick, EH-2 
E. Blackwood, EH-21 
R. Black, EH-22 
W. Cooper, EH-24 

P. K. Niyogi, EH-23 
P. WU, EH-23 
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